
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
 

TOWN OF YARROW POINT 
WASHINGTON 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular 
meeting at 7:00pm on Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at Yarrow Point Town Hall for discussion 
of the Town’s Shoreline Master Program (SMP).  As required by the Washington State 
Shoreline Management Act (RCW 90.58.080(4), each SMP must be reviewed and 
revised, if needed, on an eight-year schedule established by the Legislature. The review 
ensures the SMP stays current with changes in laws and rules, remains consistent with 
other Yarrow Point plans and regulations, and is responsive to changed circumstances, 
new information and improved data.  The Planning Commission has concluded its work 

on the review and now forwards this matter to the Town Council.  NO CHANGES to 
the 2017 SMP regulations are proposed.  
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the Hearing.  If you wish to review the full 
text of the current SMP, please visit the Town’s website at 
https://yarrowpointwa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Yarrow-Point-2017-SMP-
complete.pdf.  If you wish to submit written comments prior to the hearing, please send 
them to townhall@yarrowpointwa.gov. 
 
 
DATED THIS 25th DAY OF June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 


